
 

 

 

 

Airport Users Meeting Tuesday, April 8, 2025 
 

There will be a meeting of the airport users on Tuesday, April 8th at 4:30pm at The Rec 
Youth and Seniors Centre, 7390 Cottonwood Street, Pemberton. 

 

This meeting is open to the public. You are welcome to join us at The Rec.   

 

 

Gwendolyn Kennedy 
Corporate Officer 


